
 

ERLC supports the Protection of Women and Girls Sports Act 
 
ERLC Supports the Protection of Women and Girls in Sports Act 
 
Every person is created in the image of God. The ERLC affirms the biological differences 
between male and female reflected in God’s creation. God’s design was intended for human good 
and flourishing (Gen. 1:27). The ERLC upholds the Southern Baptist Convention’s position on 
gender identity stated in its summary of faith, the Baptist Faith and Message which says “Man is 
the special creation of God, made in His own image. He created them male and female as the 
crowning work of His creation. The gift of gender is thus part of the goodness of God’s 
creation.” 
  
Allowing biological males to participate in female sports is unfair to women and girls. 
Athletic competition clearly demonstrates the physiological differences between males and 
females. Biological males possess distinct physical advantages over biological females, which 
give them an unfair athletic advantage. These biological differences are the purpose of sports, 
separated by sex. Opening up sports to males endangers women and limits the opportunities of 
females to compete and thrive in athletics. 
  
Title IX prohibits discrimination on the basis of sex. Allowing biological men to compete 
against women and girls disrupts the intent of  Title IX civil rights law. Schools that allow 
biological males to participate in female sports programs are discriminating against biological 
females. In order to protect the integrity of women’s sports, only biological females should be 
allowed to compete. 
 
The Biden Administration implemented a new Title IX rule that redefined the term “sex” 
to include so-called “gender identity.” This flagrant distortion of Title IX’s intent to protect 
equal opportunities in athletics for women necessitates a permanent legislative solution ensuring 
women are protected from competing against biological men.  
 
The ERLC calls on Congress to pass the Protection of Women and Girls in Sports Act. The 
Act would clarify that it is a Title IX violation for schools that receive federal education funds to 
permit biological males to participate in female sports. Congress should protect women and girls 
by ensuring they are given a fair opportunity to compete in athletics.  

Learn more at erlc.com/marriageandfamily. 
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